## St Joseph's College P.T.F.A.

London Road, Trent Vale, Stoke on Trent, ST4 5NT



Dear Parents, Guardians & local Businesses,

I am writing on behalf of the PTFA at St Joseph's College Trent Vale. We are currently running one of our main fundraising events of the year, the Christmas Raffle. This will be drawn on Monday 11<sup>th</sup> Dec 2023.

The Christmas Raffle is a vital fundraising activity that raises much needed funds for our School.

In order to help make our Christmas Raffle a success can you donate a prize?

We rely on the kindness and generosity of Parents & Businesses and it's all to benefit the pupils in the School. Your child/children.

Additionally, do you work for a company / bank that does "matched giving" (also known as match funding)? This is a way for us to boost our fundraising since your employer matches the money we raise for St Joseph's PTFA. Some companies offer this on a pound-for-pound basis, while others will specify the amount they're prepared to give.

You support is very much appreciated, if you have items that require collection, please contact me and I will be happy to collect on behalf of St. Joseph's College. Alternatively, items/vouchers may be sent into the School directly for my attention.

Thank you in advance for supporting our Christmas Raffle.

With Best Wishes,

Mr Peter Plumb **PFTA Chair**On Behalf of St Joseph's College PTFA

PTFA Chair: Peter Plumb ptfa@stjosephsmail.com